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September 7, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Scott King 
Huerfano County Water Conservancy District 
PO Box 442 
La Veta, CO  81055 
 
 
Re: Sheep Mountain Ranch, Permit No. M-2017-022, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
On September 7, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on August 27, 2021, addressing the following: 
 
 Update Reclamation Plan Map to be consistent with current site conditions. 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-2017-022. 
All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2017-022 remain in full force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 
ec: Dawn Brady, Applegate Group, Inc., dawnbrady@applegategroup.com 
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